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to the United Nations

S,
New York Y i e
27 July, 2022
Excellency,

I refer to the 2023 High Level Political Forum on sustainable development
(HLPF) to be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council
(ECOSOC) in July 2023.

In this regard, I have the honor to convey the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia’s
interest to present its second Voluntary National Review at the 2023 HLPF.

The kingdom of Saudi Arabia attaches great importance to the
implementation of the 2030 Agenda and the sustainable development goals, and
looks forward to sharing its full experience.

I would be grateful for early confirmation of Saudi Arabia’s inclusion in the
list of countries presenting VNR’s at the 2023 HLPF.

H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva
President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations, New York




